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CC Report for Town Council Meeting 27 May 2021 

This report covers the period 10 May to 21 May to ensure the report can be seen by all town 

councillors with all other council papers prior to the above meeting. Due to the short period covered 

this report is also correspondingly short. 

Numerous virtual meetings have been undertaken as to both the structure and workings at County 

Hall with only a singular visit so far to complete various forms. 

Time has also been taken up with some queries from residents within Torpoint. The majority of 

these have been around housing queries and these in turn have been fed back via the CC’s Case-

work Assist App. which registers all cases with a unique case number and is also automatically 

filtered to the correct department.  

I have volunteered to sit on three sub-specialised committees so far concerning housing, finance and 

social services, the latter with special emphasis on youth services/provision. All three areas I believe    

to be important within Torpoint. 

One area that has been brought to light over the last few weeks is how information is communicated 

to all. There are those who do not use the Internet or Face-book and to this end I am currently 

exploring the possibility of some form of newsletter to be issued on a regular basis, hopefully more 

on this at further TTC meetings.    

Hopefully more meat on the bone at the meeting June. 


